
Good Morning Sandy, 
 
I hope you had a wonderful weekend! 
 
On behalf of the St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation, we want to sincerely thank Hamilton Police 
Service Board for their support of the 20th Annual Anne & Neil McArthur Memorial Golf 
Tournament on October 1st.  
 
Despite the rainy start, it turned into a perfect day on the course and our most successful golf 
fundraiser to date. We raised over $117,000 that goes directly back to our Campus of Care 
in the heart of the community. The programs and services that our residents and their families 
rely on can only happen with the support of our generous sponsors and community partners and 
we are so grateful to the HPS for believing in the St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation mission and 
cause.   
 
Thank you again for being such an important part of our event. We look forward to working 
together again soon and another fantastic tournament next year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation Team 
Don, Sherri, Lori, Sarah, Meg & Grace 
 

 

 

 

 


